
 

 

4th September 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
 

As the season changes, we would like to take the children to Valley Gardens to hunt for signs of 
Autumn. 
 

This trip will take place on Thursday 23rd October from approximately 9:00 – 10:45am. The children 
will need to come to school in their usual coat and school uniform. Depending on the weather, they 

may also need to wear wellies. We will return to school in plenty of time for lunch. 
 
We would love you to come and share this experience with us (parents/carers/ grandparents, etc.) 

To ensure this trip can go ahead, we will need 30 volunteers due to our ratio requirements. If we 
cannot get enough volunteers, this trip will unfortunately have to be cancelled.  

 
Please log onto Arbor to give consent for your child to attend this visit no later than Friday 10th  
October 2025. Please email eyfs@wes.rklt.co.uk if you can help on the day. If you will have a 

younger child with you, please let us know, so that we can accommodate for correct ratios. 
 

We look forward to having our first outdoor adventure together! 
 

 
Kind regards, 
 

 
Mrs Stewart and Mrs Whitelow 
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